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Queen Mary School – Mumbai 
Forms 8 - 10 

Circular No: 84/2022-23                            17th November, 2022. 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from Queen Mary School! 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Investiture Ceremony for the academic year 

2022-2023 will be held on 22nd of November, 2022. 

 

We cordially invite the Office Bearers’ parents for the Investiture Ceremony, in the 

Lambert Hall on 22nd of November from 9:00 a.m. onwards. 

 

Thank You 

 

 

Ms. G. Mathias 

Principal 

 


